
December 13, 1999

Ms. Connie L. O’Connell VIA HAND DELIVERY
Commissioner of Insurance
Office of the Commissioner of Insurance
121 East Wilson Street
P.O. Box 7873
Madison, WI 53707-7873

RE: Blue Cross & Blue Shield United of Wisconsin Conversion Application
Case No. 99-C26038

Dear Commissioner O’Connell:

Enclosed please find three items that we respectfully request be made part of the formal
administrative record in the above referenced case:
 

• Letter dated December 13, 1999 containing supplemental information in response to
testimony at the public hearings

• Affidavit of John W. Daniels, Jr. dated December 9, 1999

• Tear sheets from the Woodville Leader, New London Press-Star, Oconomowoc
Enterprise and the Walworth Times evidencing publication of the notice of hearing
(supplement to the November 22 affidavit of Blue Cross Corporate Communication
Director Thomas P. Luljak)

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

Stephen E. Bablitch
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